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Welcome to HHAeXchange 
Next Steps and Timeline for Transition to HHAeXchange 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) has selected Accenture 
State Healthcare Services LLC (also known as the Texas Medicaid & Healthcare 
Partnership (TMHP)) for the Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) System Management 
Services contract. 

Accenture is partnering with HHAeXchange to provide a new, single and state­
funded EVV vendor system. This document provides current information and 
resources for the transition to or implementation of the state-funded EVV system, 
the HHAeXchange Portal. 

EVV Requirement 
It is a state and federal requirement that an EVV system must be used when 

providing the following Medicaid services: 

• Effective January 1, 2021, EVV is required for Medicaid personal care

services.

• Effective January 1, 2024, EW is required for Medicaid home health care

services.

Transition to HHAeXchange by October 1, 2023 
Users of the current EVV vendor systems (Datalogic/Vesta or First 

Data/AuthentiCare) must transition to HHAeXchange or receive approval as an EVV 

Proprietary System Operator (PSO) by October 1, 2023. 

Program providers and financial management services agencies (FMSAs) who will 

be new to EW due to the implementation of home health care services can begin 

onboarding with HHAeXchange; however, this implementation group will have a 

different timeline, which HHSC will communicate in a future GovDelivery notice. 

Proprietary Systems 
Program providers and FMSAs that would like to become an HHSC-approved PSO 

can apply by submitting a Proprietary System Request Form and will be added to 

the waitlist for consideration. The request form is located on the TMHP Proprietary 

Systems web page at https://www.tmhp.com/topics/evv/evv-proprietary-systems. 

Currently, all scheduled onboarding sessions are full; however, HHSC is working 

towards adding additional proprietary system onboarding opportunities, such as 

Expedited Path onboarding opportunities from July 15 through August 31. HHSC will 

communicate updates through GovDelivery notices. 
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